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STATEMENT OPPOSING  
 SENATE JOINT RESOLUTION 22 TO ROLL-BACK THE CLEAN WATER RULE 

 
Allagash Brewing Company (Maine) * Andersonville Brewing Company (Illinois) 

Arbor Brewing Company (Michigan) * Arcadia Brewing Company (Michigan) 
Bear Republic Brewing Company (California) * Brewery Vivant (Michigan) 

Brooklyn Brewery (New York) * Central Waters Brewing Company (Wisconsin) 
Corridor Brewery & Provisions (Illinois) * DryHop Brewers (Illinois) 

Engrained Brewing Company (Illinois) * Founders Brewing Company (Michigan) 
Great Lakes Brewing Company (Ohio) * Greenstar Brewery (Illinois) * Half Acre Beer Company (Illinois) 

Harmony Brewing Company (Michigan) * Hops & Grain Brewing Company (Texas) 
Horse and Dragon Brewing Company (Colorado) * KelSo Beer Company (New York) 
Lagunitas Brewing Company (California and Illinois) * Lakefront Brewery (Wisconsin) 

Maine Beer Company (Maine) * New Belgium Brewing Company (Colorado and North Carolina) 
 Oak Park Brewing Company (Illinois) * Odell Brewing Company (Colorado) 

Old Bust Head Brewery (Virginia) * Portsmouth Brewery (New Hampshire) * Revolution Brewing (Illinois) 
Right Brain Brewery (Michigan) * Rising Tide Brewing Company (Maine) 

Sierra Nevada Brewing Company (California and North Carolina) * Short’s Brewing Company (Michigan) 
Smuttynose Brewing Company (New Hampshire) 

Temperance Beer Company (Illinois) * Two Brothers Artisan Brewing (Illinois) 
Wild Onion Brewery (Illinois) 

 
Our breweries cannot operate without a reliable, clean water supply.  We strongly support the Clean Water 
Act, one of our nation’s bedrock environmental laws, as well as the Clean Water Rule, which provides 
important clarity regarding which waterbodies are covered by the Act. 
 
That is why we urge you to oppose Senate Joint Resolution 22, that would prohibit the Environmental 
Protection Agency (EPA) and the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers from doing “a new rule that is substantially 
the same” as the Clean Water Rule.  That could be read to prohibit EPA and the Army Corps from issuing 
any rule that establishes protections for waters that the Clean Water Rule protects, like lakes, streams, and 
wetlands.  
 
Our breweries – and the communities in which we operate – need a strong Clean Water Act, as well as the 
clarity provided by the Clean Water Rule.   
 
For more information, please see www.nrdc.org/brewers or call Karen Hobbs, Senior Policy Analyst, 
Natural Resources Defense Council, 312-651-7915. 

http://www.nrdc.org/brewers

